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I support the amendments! The current proposal would risk displacing current RV & THOW tenants
by requiring narrow electricity and plumbing requirements. The amendment would prioritize safety
and sanitation while preventing avoidable displacement. This seems like a common sense move and
would be less bureaucratic. Thank you 
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